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Protect Your Company From a Data Breach

USE COMMON SENSE AND TAKE ACTION TO KEEP YOUR DATA SECURE

News

3.14.17 

In the article, "Protect Your Company From a Data Breach," featured in Colorado Biz, Partner

Danielle Urban discusses the need for companies to take cybersecurity seriously, devoting

personnel and money to the issue. It is no longer enough to wait until something happens to take

data security seriously.   

"Start with a data security assessment," says Danielle. "If your company does not have the internal

resources to perform the assessment, or doesn’t know where to start or what to assess, there are a

number of outside firms that can provide a thorough evaluation for a reasonable fee."

To read the full article, please visit Colorado Biz.  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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